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South Sudan 
Last month, Mercy Beyond Borders 
ordered from us for the first time.  While 
they work in several countries, the 
diagnostics they purchased were going to 
be used in South Sudan.  This young 
country gained independence from 
Sudan in 2011, making it the most recent 
sovereign state or country with 
widespread recognition as of 2022.  On 
their website, Mercy Beyond Borders 
explains why they choose to serve the 
people there: 
 

 
 
Why South Sudan?  

• World’s worst country for girls’ 
education (U.N.)  

• World’s most dangerous country 
for aid workers (Human Rights 
Watch, 2020) 

• World’s lowest literacy rates 
• More than 90% of the population 

lives in extreme poverty 
• Females still valued less than 

cattle  
 
For these reasons and more…Science 
with a Mission was happy to help the 
medical ministry of this organization. We 
look forward to a long partnership. 

Cote d’Ivoire 

“Alynne, 
Thank you so much for your mission to 
the world through science and your 
generosity to Northwest Medical Teams! 
Blessings, Dan” 
 

Guatemala 
From Global Health Outreach:  
“You are a Blessing and we appreciate 
EVERYTHING you do!! All over the 
world!! 
Brenda” 
 

Haiti 

 
 
“Dear Dr. MacLean: 
Good morning!  
Thank you so much for helping our 
medical mission trip to be a success! 
Your supplies made a HUGE difference! 
Sincerely,  
Paul” 



We continue to work with a wide range 
of ministries in Haiti.  Below is a photo 
from a maternity center: 

 
 
Volunteers 
This past quarter, we’ve had the joy of 
welcoming a number of new volunteers.  
It started with a few conscientious Boy 
Scouts working on a merit badge 
requiring community service.  One boy, 
David, has continued to help us out even 
after he completed his badge…and even 
after he broke one of his arms.  Yeah, 
THAT’S dedication! 
 

 
Trinity is almost ready to put the tops on 
the cassettes 

The next set of volunteers was a family: 
Mom (originally from Tanzania) and her 
three daughters.  They were visiting my 

next-door neighbors and celebrating a 
family birthday.  But once they learned 
about Science with a Mission, they were 
excited to jump in and help with two 
orders needing some malaria diagnostics.   

 
Malise placing the strips into the cassettes 

 

 
Brielle sealing the finished product  

 

This is what it’s all about.  Each person 
doing what they can…all for the glory of 
God!  Until next time…be a blessing! 
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